PRESIDENT'S COMMISSION ON THE Assassination of President Kennedy

EARL WARREN, RICHARD B. RUSSELL JOHN SHERMAN COOPER HALE BOGGS CERALD R. FORD JOHN J. McCLOY ALLEN W. DULLES

200 Maryland Ave. N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002 Telephone 543-1400

October 15, 1964

Honorable J. Edgar Hoover Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation Department of Justice Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hoover:

In answer to your letter of September 23, 1964, and your inquiry therein concerning the appropriate authority to receive information as to the results of any investigations that you may make, or have made, after September 24, 1964, relating to the assassination of President Kennedy, I have been instructed to advise you that these matters should be handled, insofar as the Commission is concerned, the same as any other investigation involving law enforcement.

The Commission was advised that its responsibilities, except as to closing out its operations and the publication of its hearings and exhibits, were terminated as of the delivery of its Report to the President on September 24, 1964.

The Commission greatly appreciates all that you and the Bureau have done in assisting its work.

Sincerely,

J. Lee Rankin General Counsel

LLEE RANKIN.